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Chairman and members of the committee:  
 
My name is Tera Miller, and I am writing in favor of HB 1532 to establish an educational 
reimbursement program. As a parent, I strongly support this bill and believe it is a critical step 
towards improving educational opportunities for families in North Dakota. 
 
I am committed to providing my children with the best possible education that fits their needs. 
My children have attended both public and private schools in Bismarck and Linton. Establishing 
an educational reimbursement program increases my ability to continue sending my children to 
the best school for them.  
 
An educational reimbursement program offsetting the costs of private school would allow more 
families to consider this as an option. Allowing more children to attend private schools can also 
improve the student to teacher ratio at public schools so everyone benefits.  
 
In conclusion, I urge you to support HB 1532. This bill is not only important for families like 
mine, but it is also crucial for improving the quality of education for all students and providing 
them with the best possible opportunities to succeed. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tera Miller 


